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During the month of November the school community 
spend time reflecting on the month of ‘Remembrance’ 
in many different ways.  

On Wednesday this week we celebrated the feast of All 
Saints with a beautifully prayerful Mass led by St Ninian 
class. During this we were encouraged to remember not 
just those who have sacrificed their lives for their faith, 
but how each of us can follow the examples these indi-
viduals set for us.  

All Souls day, which followed, encourages us to reflect 
and remember all those we have lost and the special 
place they still hold in our hearts. 

As we journey through this month of remembrance 
please encourage your child/ren to add the Eternal Rest 
prayer to their daily prayers.  

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,  

and let Perpetual light shine upon them.  

May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Enjoy a wonderful weekend everyone. 

Week Beginning – 6th November 

Monday 6th 

School tour for prospective families—9:45am 

Tuesday 7th 

YrR—Early Reading Information Session—

6:30pm (online) 

Wednesday 8th 

Parents Forum—7pm 

Thursday 9th 

Yr3 and Yr4—Into Film Festival Trip 

Friday 10th 

St Scholastica Class Collective Worship 

(parents and carers of pupils in 6STSC are wel-

come to attend) 

Yr5/Yr6 Hockey Festival 

PTFA Quiz Night—7pm 

Letters Home: 

PTFA Christmas Cards—whole school 
Florence Nightingale—Yr2 
Royal Albert Hall Performance—Yr5 
Phonics and Screening Check Infor-
mation Session—Yr1 
Early Reading Information Session—
YrR 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Frances M, Isabella S,  

Tobias C, Margot F. 

**** APPEAL **** 

If you have any unwanted cotton fabric at 

home please can you bring it to the 

school office for an upcoming  

SJF art project.  

We have started to 

‘plant’ our Remem-

brance poppies at the 

front of the school. 

Over the coming week 

this will become a 

wonderful tribute to 

those that have given 

their lives for us all. 



 Yr5/6 took part in the Borough Hockey competition today at 

Wimbledon Hockey Club.  

The team played brilliantly against some strong competition 

showing that they have all been developing the hockey skills 

they are learning in their PE lessons.  

Ms Kenna came along to support the 

team and was very impressed with 

how they represented SJF not just 

with their hockey skills but as a 

team and how they encouraged and  

supported all teams represented. 



 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

9th October 2023  
                                                                                                                              

Class 
Week  

commencing 

16/10/23 

Week  

commencing 

09/10/23 

St Rose 94.80 98.60 

St Elizabeth 90.50 94.90 

St Susanna 98.30 99.80 

St Helena 98.80 97.70 

St Francis 92.90 97.90 

St Ignatius 98.30 98.00 

St Nicholas 97.00 97.20 

St Hugh 98.60 97.80 

St James 99.10 99.30 

St Osmund 98.10 96.70 

St Teresa 95.70 99.70 

St Ninian 98.80 99.30 

St Aidan 91.30 98.80 

St Scholastica 94.00 99.00 

Overall 96.20 98.20 

Best Class: St James 

These pupils have shown how 

they can ‘remember’ the saints 

during this time of 

‘remembrance’ 

St Scholastica -  Ethan O 

St Aidan -  Owen C 

St Ninian - Milo M 

St Teresa -  Emma B 

St James -  Layla de W  

St Osmund - Caterina T 

St Hugh -  Ted V 

St Nicholas - Sienna C 

St Francis -  Lucas 

St Ignatius – Gabriel L 

St Susanna -  Miroslav  

St Helena -  Seraphina S 

St Elizabeth - Benny A 

St Rose -  Erin V 

Nursery - Daniel McC 

 

 
** Livie **  

This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 
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Congratulations to FIRE HOUSE for winning the first house point  

competition for this school year!  

The prize for FIRE HOUSE members will be a movie afternoon later this term. 

The tubes have all been emptied now and we wait to see who will be the next 

house point champions.   

(The house point champions for the final term of 2022/23—EARTH HOUSE—will 

also have their movie afternoon later this term—date to be confirmed shortly)  

ALL SAINTS DAY  

During collective worship this week we have fo-

cused on the stories of the Saints and how we 

can follow their example.  

We have looked at how all the class names 

make up the words SAINT JOHN FISHER. 

The children have been asked to ‘learn more 

and remember more’ about their class Saint and 

about  Saints that they are interested in.  

This is part of their home learning.  

Please discuss this with you child and share the 

stories together. 

 Click here to find out more about St John 

Fisher.  

Yr1 have been learning about the Sacra-

ment of Baptism and today Fr. Joseph visit-

ed St. Susanna and St. Helena classes to 

help us understand more about what hap-

pens at a baptism and what this means to 

us as we begin our life as a member of the 

Catholic church. We talked about the people 

who attend our baptism and the love and 

support they give us throughout our lives.  

https://www.st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk/spiritual-life-of-the-school/st-john-fisher/




*** NEW MENU *** 


